
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

24th January 2025 
Dear Parents of children in Year 4 
 

As we are sure you are aware, internet safety of children across the UK has been in the news 
recently and continues to be a concern. 
 

We know that the best protection we can give to young people is knowledge of the dangers so 
that they are aware and can protect themselves, as well as letting them know where they can go 
for help and support with regards to Cyber Bullying. 
 

In order to inform and empower our pupils, we have been invited to watch a professionally 
produced interactive play (In The Net) along with other Year 4 pupils on Tuesday 4th March 2025 at 
Rowanfield Junior School.    
 

The cost of this trip is £3 to cover the coach travel there and back.   
 

Payment can be made in one of three ways by Friday 14th February: 

• Online via scopay (if you have not yet registered for scopay, please contact the Office) 

• Cash or cheque payable to Swindon Village Primary School (SVPS). 
 

Please could you sign and return the slip below if not paying online, otherwise there is NO need to 
return.  
 

The performance has been designed to tackle some of the issues around Safe Internet Use, Cyber 
Bullying and prevention of exploitation.  ‘In the Net’ is age appropriate and is presented by Alter 
Ego Theatre Company.  It will last for approximately 40 minutes and pupils will be provided with a 
support pack at the end of the production. 
 

This activity is part of a programme of work around raising and tackling the complex nature of 
Internet Use and is being supported by the Education and Early Years Sub Group of the 
Gloucestershire Safeguarding Children Partnership (GSCP).    
 

We hope that this will be a memorable way to enhance the childrens’ safe internet usage and help 
them make the right decisions to stay safe on-line. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Adsett and Mrs Stewart 
 

 

“In The Net” (Year 4) – Tuesday 4th March 2025 
 
My child: ________________________________ Class: _____________ 
 

I am / I am not* willing to make a voluntary contribution for the cost of the visit. 
 

 I enclose £3 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian _______________________________________________ 

 

Please could you sign and return the slip by Friday 14th February if not paying online, otherwise 
there is NO need to return.  


